Dear sir madam,

I'm contacting you regarding your proposal to eat into the green belt and my complete opposition to all your plans.

My points:

Since the Covid 19 pandemic and Brexit numbers of people wanting to live in London have decreased. You need to reassess your original plans.

London needs "Green Lungs" by ripping out the countryside you diminish air quality even further.

Since the pandemic people are more active and will not appreciate their habitat being stolen from them.

The environmental impact will be enormous to all species of animals, plants, insects and rivers.

Finally how much if your policy is based on people's needs and how much on your own financial interests. If you go ahead with this wicked plan you will loose all credibility with local residents.